
Public Notice – Environmental Permit 
 
Purpose of Notice: To announce a public briefing by the Department of Environmental Quality and provide 
information on a permit application to limit air pollution for a facility in Chesterfield County, Virginia. 
Public Information Briefing: SpringHill Suites Chester, 12301 Redwater Creek Road, Chester, on August 7, 
2025 starting at 5:30 p.m. 
Permit Name: Prevention of Significant Deterioration Permit issued by DEQ pursuant to applicable air laws 
and regulations. 
Applicant Name: Virginia Electric and Power Company 
Facility Name and Address: Chesterfield Power Station, 500 Coxendale Rd, Chesterfield, VA 
Project Description: Virginia Electric and Power Company, dba Dominion Energy, has applied for a permit 
to construct the Chesterfield Energy Reliability Center project. The project will be located at a major source 
of air pollution at 500 Coxendale Road, Chesterfield, VA. The maximum annual emissions of air pollutants 
from the project are expected to be: 81.8 tons of PM, 153.9 tons of PM10, 153.9 tons of PM2.5, 825.3 tons 
of CO, 353.3 tons of NOx, 27.8 tons of SO2, 162.4 tons of VOC, 18.6 tons of H2SO4 and 2.2 million tons 
of CO2e. The expected effect on local air quality will be no significant deterioration. 
Contact for Questions and Additional Information: Alison Sinclair; DEQ Piedmont Regional Office, 4949 
Cox Rd, Glen Allen, VA 23060; Phone: (804) 489-1008; E-mail: alison.sinclair@deq.virginia.gov. 
 


